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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. Visitor protocols are evolving at this time, yet restrictions 
remain in place so please read on and stay tuned for the very latest. If you have any 
questions please let us know.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to 
help you share encouragement with residents and our staff. Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 

 

Shout out of thanks! 
● Thank you, to all of the visitors that have come to see their loved ones and 

followed the detailed guidelines! We know it's a lot and that wearing a mask while 
visiting is not comfortable, so we really appreciate your help in keeping everyone 
safe!  
 

Campus Happenings 

● Our Health Care Center residents were very excited to get back on the alley! 
Yes, the good old Wisconsin staple of bowling! Some had played regularly in 
bowling leagues and others played casually just for fun! Everyone that played 
last week, just had fun! 
 

 



 

  
 

 
Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

 


